
Whispering Winds Lake Owners Association Meeting 
Meeting Notes 

The annual 2017 Whispering Winds Lake Owners Association meeting was held on 
November 2, 2017 at the Village Hall. 

Fred Para opened the meeting at 7:15 PM. 

Tom Lyon, 26 Lavender Dr. was nominated and elected Secretary of our Board if 
Directors. 

The budget of $4,040 was approved. 

Also approved was providing funds to improve the appearance of the entrance to 
the walking path to Pine Lake Dr. at the end of Dahlia Dr.  We will first approach 
the Village of Whispering Pines to see if they would do this work before we fund 
this project. 

A motion was made and approved to close the meeting at 7:50. 

 

 

 

 


